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END OF TERM
SCHOOL CLOSES ON: 
Friday 9th February 2018 at 3.15pm
SCHOOL RE-OPENS ON:
Tuesday 20th February 2018 at 8.40am






	Spring 1
Newsletter
	



Keighley St. Andrew’s CE Primary School


	OUR VALUES THIS HALF-TERM
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	Perseverance & Truth
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	Attendance and Punctuality  
At the end of Autumn term, 104 children were rewarded with our super new 100% bronze attendance badge and a cinema treat afternoon. Well done!  Could your child/children earn a badge and treat this term? A further well done to all those families with attendance above 95%. 
Unfortunately, absence due to unauthorised leave is still way above national and local averages.   Ofsted set school a target of reducing the number of children absent for more than 10% (90% attendance and below). We really need your support to make this happen.  If you do value Keighley St. Andrew’s as a ‘Good’ school and your child’s education please do not ask for leave. It will NOT be granted or authorised and penalty notices will be served.  In addition, it is difficult and stressful for a child to catch up on ‘lost learning’ time.
The number of children who are ‘just a few minutes’ late is rising.   Make sure you arrive at the entrance to school by 8.35am then you can be sure that your children will be at their classroom door when they open at 8.40am.  Would you be late if it was your job? 
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In case of snow/ice – Please check the school website to see if school is open – information will be posted around 7am.   If school is open and weather conditions are poor please take care on your way to school.  It is the council’s responsibility to grit any external roads near school.    We do request to them that the surrounding roads are gritted. Consider, whether it will be safer and quicker to walk?
When school is open and the weather is poor, please send your child in sensible footwear and a good thick coat that will keep your child dry and warm.  If they have wellies, send their other shoes in a carrier/ pump bag. 



Please Park Safely and Legally!
Do not park on the yellow zig-zags or kerbs.  Sadly, we have seen too many parents driving up onto the kerb even when children and other parents are walking on it.    Not only is it illegal but it could put a child’s life in danger.  
[image: https://www.roaddriver.co.uk/webroot/uploads/ga80_road_markings_school_long_sign.jpg]
It does get very busy outside school. How long would it take you to walk?  It might be quicker and less stressful than waiting for a parking space…


	Events for Parents   
Please note, that due to lack of interest,  the Family Wellbeing Savvy Shopping workshop will not be running on Mondays as planned.  
Maths: Every Tuesday 9 – 11 a.m.  Spaces still available (Basic Skills)
ESOL  Basic: Every Wednesday 9 – 11 a.m.  Spaces still available.
ESOL  Intermediate:  Every Thursday – 9 – 11 a.m. 
ESOL  Accredited:  Fridays 9- 11 a.m.
Kickstartyourwalk:  Starting Wednesday 24th January at 9.00 a.m. (Sign up day).  Please wear suitable outdoor clothing.  There will be a free pedometer for everyone.


	[image: https://cdn3.iconfinder.com/data/icons/communication-1/100/old_phone-512.png]Contact Details

Could we remind parents and carers to update the school office if your contact  details (telephone numbers, addresses, etc.) have changed.
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	Trips and Events
· Whole School Class Story Telling Event:  Friday 2nd February at 2.45pm – parents and family invited to classrooms
· Nursery will be enjoying a Peter Pan Panto at Highfield Centre on 1st February
· Year 1 Visit to St. Ives Estate, Bingley, 27th February
· [image: https://targetcrazy.com/wp-content/uploads/2017/03/Depositphotos_37773759_l-2015.jpg]Year 2 Visit to St. Ives Estate - 30th January as part of their cross curricular topic on the local area and storytelling.
· [image: https://i.pinimg.com/236x/b6/7b/8f/b67b8ff5b3446045961133c3692bf212--cartoon-trees-cartoon-picture.jpg]Year 4 are enjoyng archery with Mr Barnes every Monday.  They also enjoyed a trip to Share House, Pudsey for their Fuel for Schools Project in early January
· Year 5 visited Shibden Hall, Halifax on the 18th January to learn all about the Tudors.
· Year 6 enjoyed a performance of Cinderella at the Alhambra Theatre during early January, as part of their Literacy curriculum. Especially the 3D effects!




	National Storytelling Week   Monday 27th January – Friday 2nd February

[image: https://static3.depositphotos.com/1005091/214/v/950/depositphotos_2147805-stock-illustration-cartoon-books-in-various-positions.jpg]We are excited to be taking part in National Storytelling week – a week dedicated to oral storytelling. National Storytelling week runs from 29th January to 2nd February and we will be celebrating this week in many different and exciting ways across school. A letter has already gone out about our homework project - to make a storytelling box – so hopefully you are getting creative - we are looking forward to seeing what you and your child make! Look out for a letter closer to the date inviting you into school during this week to share a story time session with your child as well!


	Fund Raising

Compassion is one of our school values and we often show that we care for others by raising money for charity.   Before Christmas, our school choir sang carols at the Airedale Centre and managed to collection £201.65 for Sue Ryder!  
Our school council helped school raise £205.48 for Children in Need.  Well done to everyone and thank you for your support!     
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Just a reminder that school has a Nut-free Policy.  No nut products to be used in school and parents are asked not to include nut products in lunch packs or to send in “treats” containing nuts.
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